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5]— Model T Coach House —- Work on Jim's ra-

diator. 

1]— 2011 President's Dinner --- Out with the old 

and In with the new. 

9]— Paw Paw Speedster —- Kent's Trip Part 2.  

6]— I did it, So can you! —- Model T Disc Brakes -

-- Part 2. 
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10]— 2011 Michigan Jamboree —-  August 17th, 

our second day out. 

8]— Meet the New Guy —- Lance and Paula 

Pauley from Racine county 

Model T Disc Brakes Part 2 

EVERY MONTH 
 

  2 Board Meeting  3  Editor’s Message 
  4 President's Message 12 Calendar of Events 
12 Book Review  13 Recipe    
13 Board of Directors 13 Edsul Phord Says 
16 Committee Chairs 

4]— President's Message —- Jim Oliva introduces 

himself as your new President 

12]— Past President's Message —-  Bob says 

Thank You. 

aturday, November 12th, the Milwaukee Model T Ford Club 
met at Nardo's supper club for the annual President's Dinner. 
Around 0600 PM brought members, cocktails and casual 

conversation together. Dinner at 0700 PM served us a choice or 
mixture of pork, turkey and beef along with vegetables. As I sat down 
to eat, Tod Wirth walked up and snatched my overloaded plate and 
abruptly stated that I was 10¢ short in my remittance for the dinner. 
A little chocked I said, "Really?" Tod laughed and replaced my plate 
and said "Yup!" We continued to eat, sitting next to Frank Imp, I said that I needed to find a dime some place. 
His wife Kristine, graciously offered up ten penny's, which I accepted and almost immediately begged for one 
more penny. I figured I owed Tod a little interest. Toward the end of the meal, I laid out the 10 well aged 
penny's in front of Tod's plate and said "There!". After a well regulated pause, I flipped the eleventh penny 
down and said "And a little interest." The best part was that I caught Tod with a full mouth, but a wide grin. 
 As the dinner was winding up, Bob Wirth began the business meeting. Bob first pointed out the many 
scrap books that were spread around the room and mentioned that Audrey Luedke assembled these books 
back in the 1970's and that they contained many pictures of the early Milwaukee (More on page 11 & 14) 

Passing the Baton 
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